
 

 

 

Principal Message for June 2, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
We are winding down the 2022-23 school year. The last day for students will be Friday, 
June 9th. For returning families, we look forward to seeing you at Open House in 
August. We will be sending out information regarding Open House later in the 
Summer. For families moving on, we wish you the best of luck.  
 
Report Cards will come home with your student on Friday, June 9th. If your child will 
not be in school that day, you may come by the school after that date to receive it. If 
you are unable to pick it up, you may contact the school and we will mail it to you. 
 
Any student who does not pass the EOG for ELA, Math, or 8th Science, will have the 
opportunity to retest on June 12th (ELA) and June 13th (6/7th Math & 8th Science). If 
your child is a bus rider, transportation will be provided. Also, breakfast and lunch 
will be provided on these dates as well. You will receive a letter home for an 
invitation to retest IF your child will retest on Tuesday, June 6th. We ask that you let 
us know if your child will retest by returning the form the following day. 
 
On Tuesday, June 6th your child will bring home an EOG/EOC Score Reports and a 
Math Placement Recommendation Form for 6th and 7th graders. We would like you to 
review the recommendation and either confirm the recommendation or suggest an 
alternative. We ask that you return this form with your child the next day. If you would 
like to discuss the placement, please share this information on the form.  
 
8th Grade Families: 
The 8th Grade Move-Up Ceremony will be Wednesday, June 7th from 8:30-10:30am. 
Each student was given 4 tickets today for family members. Please ask your child to 
give you these tickets. All family members will need to bring their ticket to the 
ceremony to be admitted. Also, if you plan to take your child home after the 
ceremony, you will need to complete this Early Release Permission Form prior to the 
ceremony. 
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1S-nOjPFnYrZiaByDj5vVx1qnIqVErXERVozpw5U9KtQ/edit?usp=sharing


 

 

 

 
 

The 8th Grade Dance is Thursday, June 8th from 5-7pm. A parent permission form can 
be found here. This must be completed to receive a ticket for the dance. If your child is 
eligible to attend AND they have completed the permission form, they will receive a 
Dance Ticket by their homeroom teacher. Students who are not eligible to attend the 
dance have been notified. These parents have also been made aware. As forms are 
completed, students receive their ticket. 
 
All 8th grade students will turn in their Chromebooks and charging cables at the end of 
the year. When they get to their high school a new laptop will be assigned to them. 
They will NOT receive a new laptop if they do not turn in their Chromebook to Carroll 
MS. We are asking 8th grade students to leave their Chromebooks at school as soon as 
testing is complete. 
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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